
 

 

Hey! This is Kristen Dunn. I lived at 905 Ocean Blvd from 2005 to 2022. Then  I moved 
to 907 Ocean Blvd. We raised our boys there. They are Jack & Ella’s ages. If we 
wanted to bike to anywhere north of Tennessee Ave, we had to bike up to Lake Park 
Blvd, which is not safe with kids. The greenway connected Wilmington Beach to the rest 
of CB. We use the greenway multiple times per day. In the two years of living along the 
greenway we have never seen any trouble. It is so fun to watch people walk, bike or 
scooter by. You hear voices in the distance and that’s it. We think the greenway is the 
best thing CB has done in the last 20 years. We would LOVE for the greenway to 
extend into KB. We went to the public input meeting and wrote on post-its in favor of the 
greenway. I know you are a great person to be fighting for the greenway! Please let me 

know if I can help in any way.   


